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          Greggory D. Hull         

                               Mayor  

Dear Community Member: 
 
This year’s Mayor’s Sunday is Funday will be our 16th annual event bringing our community 
together for an afternoon of fun and sharing what’s happening in Rio Rancho. Well over 6,000 
of our neighbors have come together over the past several years to enjoy one of the most 
exciting events of the summer. Our theme this year is “Happy Birthday, Rio Rancho!” Coming 
out of the pandemic, we expect most restrictions to be lifted; however, some safety guidelines 
will be implemented for our 2021 birthday celebration. 
 
Please consider sponsoring this event and joining us August 22, 2021, from noon to 4:00pm 
at Haynes Park and Pool. 
 
Exciting events, musical entertainment, and budget-friendly food will be found at this 
enjoyable family style picnic. Over 140 vendor booths in 2019 were a big part of the 
enjoyment. As part of our safety guidelines, we will reduce density. During the event, you can 
take a dip in the pool and visit the silent auction in the air-conditioned Haynes Park 
Community Center. The many beautiful shade trees will provide a great atmosphere and 
break from the heat. 
 
Individual and business sponsors have an opportunity to participate and, together, will 
contribute to the growth and success of this community event. Those interested in being a 
sponsor or booth vendor, please contact Dave Heil (daveheil16@msn.com) with the Rio 
Rancho Kiwanis Club at (505) 228-7189, or the City of Rio Rancho Parks and Recreation Office 
at (505) 891-5015 for fees and additional information. Rioranchofunday.com or 
facebook.com/rioranchofunday will provide mobile access to details. 
 
Free and handicap parking will be available at designated parking lots nearby as well as free 
shuttle service.  
 
The Mayor’s Sunday is Funday is sponsored and coordinated by the Rio Rancho Kiwanis 
Club; the City of Rio Rancho’s Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department; and the 
City of Vision Civitans. After paying event expenses, proceeds will benefit youth programs in 
Rio Rancho. 
 
Thank you for considering to support this event. Sunday is Funday will be a great time to 
celebrate Rio Rancho’s 40th birthday in 2021!      
                                                  
Come join the fun at this Rio Rancho family event.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Greggory D. Hull 
Mayor of Rio Rancho 
 

                   

 


